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Hi Devin,

Thank you for sharing the botanical report. It looks like there aren’t rare plants or sensitive natural
communities, which is consistent with my observations from an earlier site visit. My only
recommendation at this point would be to include a condition of approval to protect migratory
birds, since the applicant is planning to remove two Monterey cypress. CDFW strongly recommends
that it be done outside of the nesting bird season (generally March 15 — August 15). Alternatively,
although discouraged due to the potential for project delays and associated costs, a qualified
biologist shall survey for active bird nests no more than seven days prior to the start of any project-
related activities with the potential to impact nesting birds. If an active nest is found, the permittee
should consult with CDFW regarding appropriate site-specific avoidance measures and buffer
distances. If there is a lapse in project-related activities of seven days or more, the biologist should
re-survey the area before work resumes.

Let me know if you have any questions.

Katie

From: Sutfin, Devin <dsutfinl@co.humboldt.ca.us>

Sent: Thursday, August 10, 2023 4:17 PM

To: Rian, Kathryn(Katie)@Wildlife <Kathryn.Rian@Wildlife.ca.gov>
Subject: RE: Daniels CDP 18280 botanical

WARNING: This message is from an external source. Verify the sender and exercise caution when clicking links or
opening attachments.

Hi Katie,

It looks like it was uploaded as ‘confidential,” which | currently understand is no longer required.
Biological and botanical reports should be available. | will work with administrators to address that
issue moving forward. In the meantime, please find the Botanical report attached. Let me know if
you have any additional up front concerns/needs.

Devin Sutfin
Associate Planner

Planning and Building Department

dsutfinl@co.humboldt.ca.us
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From: Rian, Kathryn(Katie)@Wildlife <Kathryn.Rian@ Wildlife.ca.gov>
Sent: Thursday, August 10, 2023 4:07 PM

To: Sutfin, Devin <dsutfinl@co.humboldt.ca.us>
Subject: Daniels CDP 18280 botanical

Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when clicking links or
opening attachments.

Hi Devin,

| received a referral for the Daniels CDP in Shelter Cove (PLN-2023-18280; APN 111-121-037), which
| had discussed earlier with Trevor (see attached). | recommended doing at least one peak season
botanical survey, but | don’t see any biological reports in Accela. Do you know if surveys were ever
conducted?

Thanks,
Katie

Kathryn M. Rian

Environmental Scientist

Coastal Conservation Humboldt/Del Norte
California Department of Fish and Wildlife

619 2" st, Eureka, CA 95501
Kathryn.Rian@Wildlife.ca.gov
Cell: (707) 298-1346

Office: (707) 441-2098
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